

UWASCA COMMITTEE MEETING #16

13/2/25

Meeting Scheduled: 13/2/25 8:00pm

Meeting Opened: 13/2/25 8:12pm

Attendance:

- Zeb
- Taylah
- Nyx
- Tech
- Rilyn
- Patrick

Apologies:

- Zosia

Absentees:

Past Action Items

- Action: Taylah to put western raids survey on facebook, discord
 - re-action
- Action: Taylah to do room bookings for A&S
 - Complete
 - Only able to book for holidays
- Action: Everyone to put availability in for uncharity on the google document and brainstorm ideas for bingo sheet
 - complete
- Action: Everyone to think of ideas for college challenge achievements and let Zosia know
 - Complete, Zosia has been brainstorming
 - college challenge planning is on track
- Action: Zosia to post spear searching on the facebook and ask around barony
 - unresolved
- Action: Patrick to go to socpac meeting
 - socpac meeting was missed
- Action: Charlotte to make an A&S minister handover document
 - non-action
 - Will have to check with charlotte, otherwise Zeb may be able to write up a handover document

UNCHARITY VIGIL - Zeb and Taylah

- Vigil happened
- Earned:

- Estimate of event split earnings: ~\$96
- UWASCA event Profit: \$136 to be re-checked
- There was an incident adjacent to the event, was managed and resolved by 8pm
 - there will be a report made to guild
- Action: Rilyn to hang up the uncharity banner in Cameron hall
- There is a feedback survey that has been released
- E-sports asked if we could take part in task master next year
- There was an expression of interest for the bead making
- Potion making was the most popular, banner making was also good
- Need to ensure that overall event emp cover individual events
 - have events and ideas before the emps are submitted
- Action: Zeb and Taylah to work on Uncharity handover document

ODay

- Advertising - ensure we are advertising other events - boffer tourney and the barony Greco-Roman newcomers event
- Action: everyone to fill in their availabilities for o-day
- Action: Rilyn to make timetable for o-day availabilities
- The list poles are now in the club room (thank you Rilyn)
- We don't have the layout for o-day yet, should have by Monday but if not we will need to contact guild
- Call for fighters form has been put out but responses are low
 - Action: Taylah to put out another call o-day fighters
- Demo training possibility: slow work with unauthorised fighters

Boffer - Rilyn

- Planning is going ahead
- Barbecue has been booked and transportation has been organised
- Budget is being sorted
- Rilyn will do the shopping for o-day materials
- Set up from 4pm - people who are free can come help set up
- Please wear garb
- Barbecue Helpers: Zeb, Tech, Nyx
 - if another person could get food safety certificate
- Action: Rilyn to make timetable for boffer tourney

General Business

- AGM: moving agm to late-march/early April to allow for more planning for western raids
 - Proposal: AGM for last Thursday of march (27th) in the rapier training time slot
 - unanimous
 - meet at 5pm with aim to start at 5:30
- Will need to book council room
- Action: Zeb to make an emp for AGM
 - Zeb is attending an inter club meeting to ensure there are no time clashes
- Action: Zeb and Patrick to update uwasca info on guild website
- Action: Taylah to add minutes to the drive

Action Items

- Action: Taylah to put western raids survey on facebook, discord
- Action: Taylah to put out another call o-day fighters
- Action: Taylah to add minutes to the drive
- Action: Rilyn to hang up the uncharity banner in Cameron hall
- Action: Rilyn to make timetable for o-day availabilities
- Action: Rilyn to make timetable for boffer tourney
- Action: Zeb and Taylah to work on Uncharity handover document
- Action: Zeb to make an emp for AGM
- Action: Zeb to make an emp for AGM
- Action: Zeb and Patrick to update uwasca info on guild website
- Action: everyone to fill in their availabilities for o-day

Meeting Closed - 8:43 pm